
                   

ROADS & INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 

MARINE DEPARTMENT 

ROTHESAY HARBOUR 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS  

ROTHESAY HARBOUR ENTRANCE - EAST BERTH CLOSURE 

Mariners are advised that for operational reasons the East berth at the 
entrance to Rothesay Harbour is not to be used until further notice. 

Further information may be obtained by contacting Rothesay Harbour on vhf 
Channel 12 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Welsh - Rothesay Harbour Master 

Tel – 01700 503842 

 

6th October 2022 

 


